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Issue 187 

 Attendance this week: 

Rec: 85.00% 

Y1: 96.00% 

Y2: 86.67% 

Y3: 97.50% 

Y4: 97.69% 

Y5: 90.56% 

Y6: 92.41% 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The summer is here and we have been blessed with some  

beautiful weather this week, which looks like it will continue into  

half term too.  

Thank you to everyone who has attended the school and PTA 

events over the term. It was lovely to see so many Year 5 parents 

on Wednesday for their open classroom. Next term will be jam-

packed with more events including more Open Classrooms, Kyra 

Music Festival, Sports Day and much more. 

I hope you all have a fantastic, but restful, half-term break. We 

look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 5th June. 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS, HARLOW! 

After beating off stiff competition from other children in the area, 
Harlow won 3rd place (and a packed goodie bag) in a Lincolnshire 
Police competition. His brief was to describe ways in which the  
police kept us all safe during summer. Look out for Harlow’s design 
on the Police’s mobile digital 
screen.  Great job! 

 

 

 

 

CSLPrimarySch                                      Recommended Reads 

By popular demand, we have 

continued our Julia Donaldson 

collection this week.  

The children have loved them 

and wanted to make sure they 

had opportunity to read all 

six, let us know your  

favourite after half-term. 



Mini Festival  

Something very exciting is coming to the beach on June 17th 
between 10am and 4pm. In order to celebrate the opening 
of England’s Coastal Path, the North Sea Observatory are 
hosting their very own mini festival!  The event is  
completely free – come along and enjoy a range of events – 
the ‘Beach of Dreams’ 500 silk flags, a silent disco on the 
beach, art exhibitions, live music, beach care, the Incredible 
Ocean dome, wellbeing and wildlife walks, sea dipping, 
book corner, a trike ride, UK New Artists & more.  
Visit https://www.nationaltrail.co.uk/en_GB/england-coast-
path-celebrations-in-the-north-east/ for more details.  

If you are able to donate the use of a gazebo to be used 
for this day please contact Miss Vines before Monday 12th 
June. 

 

Learning never stops 

Well done to Casey and 
Myles who have been         
investigating the outdoors. 
They have dissected some 
owl pellets and look what 
they found...  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

… the left-over bones from 
the animals the owl had  
eaten. 

Super learning boys! 

 

More Creativity Needed! 

We enter into our final term of the Creativity Award. The 
Awards (that’s right I said more than one) will be given out in 
the Spring term but we need more. 

 

  More drawing   More knitting 

  More crafting   More creating 

  More writing   More art 

  More making   More singing 

  More baking   More building 

MORE, MORE, MORE 

Half-term is a great time to start or add to your collection. 
Bring your creations into the office and Mr Shaw will keep 
them safe. 

https://www.nationaltrail.co.uk/en_GB/england-coast-path-celebrations-in-the-north-east/
https://www.nationaltrail.co.uk/en_GB/england-coast-path-celebrations-in-the-north-east/


 

Learning Around School 

Chapel Champions 26th May 

  Achievement Award Values Award 

Reception Corey-James for his interest and work with our class 

caterpillar. 

George (resilience) for his fantastic improvement in handwriting 

Year 1 Lola for using a variety of directions with a ‘Beebot’. Austin (organisation) for always bringing in his reading record and 

books. 

Year 2 Lavinia for her positive attitude to her learning. Skylar Webb (ambition) for always working hard in all her lessons 

and asking questions to further her learning. 

Year 3 Bronwyn for always presenting her work, with a clear 

and organised approach, in all subject areas. 

Emilie (organisation) for always being ready to learn. 

Year 4 Ruby for a wonderful poem about volcanoes using 

rhyme, metaphors and similes. 

Connor (leadership) for being a super role model when sharing 

his ideas with the class. 

Year 5 Ada for attention to detail in her beautiful Maya writing. Rylee (resilience) for not giving up when creating the perfect salt 

dough consistency! 

Year 6 Maisie G for her wonderful use of vocabulary in her  

character description. 

Kyra (organisation) for consistently being organised with her 

learning and her equipment. 


